
DRAFT 

Food Truck Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

Date:  Tuesday, December 12, 2017 
Time:  11:30am 
Place:  Democratic Caucus Room, 4th Floor, Government Center, 888 

Washington Boulevard, Stamford, CT    
 

The Food Truck Committee met at the above time and place. The following items 

were reviewed. 

ATTENDEES: Matthew Quinones, Frank Fedeli, Tyrone Joseph, and Susan 

Bretthauer.  

Item 
Number Description Invitee/Designee 

   FTC17.024 APPROVAL: Minutes, October 2, 2017  FTC 

FTC17.025 APPROVAL: Pending permits  Frank Fedeli 

FTC17.026 Public Comment Section Public 

FTC17.027 

REVIEW & APPROVAL: Establishing Food Truck Zones, Beach 
Concession, Latham Park, John J. Boccuzzi Park, Kosciuszko 
Park, Harbor Point  Frank Fedeli 

   

   

Co-Chair Matthew Quinones opened the meeting and a motion was made to 

approve the minutes for the October 2, 2017 Food Truck Committee Meeting. The 

motion passed 3- 0 - 1(Fedeli, Quinones, and Joseph in favor, and Bretthauer 

abstained). 

A motion was made and seconded to approve the permit for Hapa Food 

Concepts. The motion passed 4- 0 – 0 (Fedeli, Bretthauer, Quinones and Joseph in 

favor). 



DRAFT 

A motion was made and seconded to approve the permit for Mr. Taco Mexican 

Food. The motion passed 4- 0 – 0 (Fedeli, Bretthauer, Quinones and Joseph in 

favor). 

Representative Quinones the opened up the meeting for public comments. The 

following community members spoke: 

 Frank LaFauci, Stamford resident 

 Sandy Goldstein, DSSD 

 Kristin Keeler, Julian’s NY Hot Dog 

The committee discussed the fourth item, and took no action to establish a Food 

Truck Zone in any of the proposed locations. A meeting was tentatively scheduled 

for January 9, 2018, at 11:30am.  

Representative Quinones adjourned the meeting at 12:31pm 

Respectfully submitted, 

Matthew Quinones 

President, Board of Representatives 

 


